
EMAIL ANY QUESTIONS TO THE COLLEGE OF EDUCATION STUDENT BOARD AT COESA.DU@GMAIL.COM 

WELCOME BACK SOCIAL 
HOSTED BY COESA 

OCTOBER 14, 2016 
5:00 – 6:30 PM 
KRH COMMONS 
 
TO CELEBRATE THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR, COESA WOULD 

LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO A COLLEGE-WIDE SOCIAL.  LIGHT 

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED.  PLEASE RSVP AT:  
HTTPS://UDENVER.QUALTRICS.COM/SE/?SID=SV_6TKMVMUBQ0TQNXV 

 

 


